
JUST SCHOOL WEAR WEST BRIDGFORD SHOP CHRISTMAS HOURS 

 

 

Our store will close on Wednesday 18th December at 3.00pm and will open 

on the 28th December 10 am to 3pm, 4th January 10 am to 3pm. 

 

Normal hours will resume week commencing 6th January 2020. 

 

Orders received by the 8th December 2019 will be delivered into store for 

collection on the 28th December. 

 

Orders received 9th December to 20th December will be in store week 

commencing 6th January 2020. 

 

Orders received 21st December 2019 to 5th January 2020 will be in store week 

commencing 13th January. 

 

Please await our text/telephone call before collecting your order. 

 

We wish you a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

 

The Just School Wear Team 


